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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To whom it may concern:

 

I oppose the expansion of a ski resort, or any business, into the Superior National Forest. That would not serve

the general public but only a select few (people who can afford this activity, and those who get rich of it).

It is in our best interest to protect what little natural resource we have instead of whittling it down to any special

interest.

I say No to that propose expansion

 

Gabrielle Pillmann

964 Dayton Ave

St. Paul, MN 55104

 

 

 

 

 

Information contained in this e-mail may be privileged, confidential and subject to other protections, including, but

not limited to, the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521. If you are not the

intended recipient, do not read, distribute, or reproduce this transmission. If you have received this e-mail in

error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your system. Thank you for your

cooperation.

 


